
From: Dawn North <dawn@jsace.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/19/2012 1:51:58 PM
Subject: security breach

Katherine. Thank you for talking with me this afternoon. Below is a summary of our conversation.

Johnson, Spellman & Associates, Inc. is a Georgia-based mechanical engineering firm. We do practice engineering in 
SC.
Additionally, we file tax returns in SC.
Since the firm is an S-Corp, do I sign each Principal up for the credit protection? There are five now.

In looking at our previous tax returns for SC, it looks as if you have a specific S-Corp return and our corporate ID is
shown, but I didn't look through all pages to see if individual social security numbers were shown.

I did forward the email to the previous employee that lives in SC.

Thank you for your time on this Katherine.

Dawn E. North
Johnson, Spellman & Associates, Inc.
6991 Peachtree Industrial Blvd.
Building 700
Norcross, GA 30092
678-336-5418 direct
dawn@jsace.com
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